TOWN OF ELK MOUND
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING
Notice is hereby given that on Thursday, November 11, 2021 at 5:30 P.M. at the Elk Mound Town Hall, a PUBLIC HEARING on the PROPOSED 2022 BUDGET for the Town of Elk Mound in Dunn County will be held. A detailed copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection by appointment with the town clerk @ 715-879-4790 or 715-505-6030.  A summary of the budget will be posted according to Wisconsin Stats. 
Carolyn Loechler, Clerk
Town of Elk Mound, Dunn County
Posted this 27th day of October, 2021
Clerk@townofelkmound.com



